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Cornnelli Marcia

From: Casanova, Dan Sent: Wed 5/22/2013 3:35 PM
To: " Cornnell, Marcia; Black, Tobie

Cc:

Subject: FW: Freshwater Way

Attachments:

From: Joseph Klein [mailto:kleinjos@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, May 22, 2013 3:21 PM

To: Casanova, Dan

Cc: Dean Amhaus

Subject: Freshwater Way

Dan, the ownership group of 223 W. Pittsburgh is fully supportive of changing the street's name to Freshwater
Way.

Thanks,
Joe Klein

Water Accelerator, LLC

https://webmail. milwaukee.gov/Exchange/marcia.lindholm/Inbox/FW:%20Freshwater%20... 5/30/2013
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Cornnelli Marcia

To...
Ccn
Bcc...

Subject: FW: Freshwater Way
Attachments:

From: Michael Luessi [mailto:mluessi@avantti-group.com]
Sent: Tue 5/28/2013 2:27 PM

To: Cornnell, Marcia

Subject: FW: Freshwater Way

Marcia,
Below is the email I received from the family approving the name change.

Michael A. Luessi (Mike), PE

Managing Director Design/Build
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MOB 317.460.6914 | DIR 414.875.3903
342 N Water St Suite 810 Milwaukee WI 53202

mluessi@avantti-group.com | www.avantti-group.com

From: Thatcher, Randy [mailto:Randy.Thatcher@ecolab.com]
Sent: Wednesday, May 1, 2013 7:33 AM

To: Michael Luessi; Mark Thatcher

Subject: RE: Freshwater Way

Mike — I talked with my Mom last night and she has no issues with changing the Street name to Freshwater
Way. Feel free to let the City know that we are in agreement. This is all very exciting activity for this area of
Milwaukee!

- Randy

https://webmail.milwaukee.gov/Exchange/Marcia.Lindholm/Drafts/FW:%20Freshwater%... 5/28/2013
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Cornnelli Marcia

To...
Cc...
Bcc...

Subject: FW: Freshwater Way
Attachments:

From: Michael Luessi [mailto:mluessi@avantti-group.com]
Sent: Tue 5/28/2013 2:24 PM

To: Cornnell, Marcia

Subject: FW: Freshwater Way

Marica,

Below is the approval from Mark Thatcher.

Michael A. Luessi (Mike), PE

Managing Director Design/Build

MOB 317.460.6914 | DIR 414.875.3903
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342 N Water St Suite 810 Milwaukee WI 53202

miuessi@avantti-group.com | www.avantti-group.com

From: Mark Thatcher [mailto:mbthatcher@wi.rr.com]
Sent: Tuesday, April 30, 2013 12:33 PM

To: 'Thatcher, Randy'; Michael Luessi

Subject: RE: Freshwater Way

Hi guys,
I have no problem with the renaming of Pittsburgh Ave to Freshwater Way either.

I do remember the article in the newspaper somewhat recently announcing the contest to rename
that street and later on the name that was selected.

Mark

https://webmail.milwaukee.gov/Exchange/Marcia.Lindholm/Drafts/FW:%20Freshwater%... 5/28/2013




